
Thank You Response to Distributor Appointment Letter

Dear [Name of the Appointing Authority],

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for appointing us as the official distributor for

[Product/Service Name]. We are truly honored to have the opportunity to represent [Your Company

Name] in [Territory/Region].

We are enthusiastic about the potential of this partnership and are committed to working closely with

your team to achieve mutual success. Rest assured, we will do our utmost to meet and exceed your

expectations.

We have reviewed the provisional distributorship letter and are in agreement with the terms outlined.

We look forward to finalizing the formal agreement in due course.

Thank you once again for entrusting us with this significant responsibility. We are excited about the

journey ahead.

Warm regards,


